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16/04/2025  12:36:542025/1313/P COMMNTRakesh Odedra I am the owner of the Ground Floor Flat at 11 Greville Road. Currently, in the case of fire to the 

front of the flat, I am able to open my bedroom window (which is at the red of the flat) and climb 

onto the flat roof of the basement flat.

The new extension will have an open space under my bedroom window. This means that there 

will be a fall under my bedroom window, and I will not be able to use the window as an escape 

means in the case of a fire.

I would prefer the winter garden/internal courtyard to be glazed over, so that I can continue to 

have an emergency fire escape.

Ground Floor 

11 Greville Road

London

NW6 5HY
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